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411 Brixton Avenue
st. Lallbel't, P.Q.

Dear Mr. Ramsay,

The Comet and Nova Section is off to a good start. Of the ten Centres I have
heard from, about half show a definite interest in taking part in this programme, and
I have recéived reports from Montreal and Hamilton. I intend to have a display
representing this section at Edmonton this May, although I will Be unable to attend
the meeting. There is enough material for three or four boards, although I can cut
this down to one board if space is ldmited,

To date, I have sent out two bulletins (Nov.15, 19613 Mar. 1, 1962) and three
announcements (Dec. 7, 1961; Mar. 9,1962; Mar,23, 19%2). I have received no reports
of observations on Comet Seki-Lines as yet, nor have I seen it my self. However, it
will be more favourable in about a week.

Enclosed 1s a copy of my latest mailing list. 1In cases where I have received
no replies, I have selected one person from the 1list you sent out last September.
All Centres, whether I have heard from them or not, receive copies of all Bulletins,

Announcements, and forms.

I will keep you posted on all activities in the C & N Section. Best regards,
and good observing.

Yours sincerely,
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Jin Low



